
 

 

  

 

 

 

1 November 2022 

 

Dear Yasmin and Johanna 

Thank you for giving evidence to our Committee on 17 October. We found the session particularly 

helpful in shaping our approach to the next stage of our work on gender-based violence and abuse. 

During the session you referred to a number of effective perpetrator programmes. We would be 

grateful if you could provide further detail of these programmes, including any which exist in Wales. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jenny Rathbone MS 

Chair, Equality and Social Justice Committee 
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